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Comments? Ideas for a future column? Please e-mail info@windsorlatinmass.org. Previous columns are available at www.windsorlatinmass.org. 

The Mass as a Re-presentation of the Sacrifice of the Cross 
 

This week we’re sharing some interesting posts from social media 

over the past few weeks. First, Prince of Peace Church in Taylors, 

South Carolina posted this historic chart explaining how each 

Holy Mass evokes Christ’s Sacrifice on the Cross. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TLM in Philippines Mall Chapel 
 

Our August 13, 2023 column mentioned that several malls in the 

Philippines contain Catholic chapels where Holy Mass is offered. 

Last week Philippines-based Latin Mass promoter Carlos Palad 

posted photos of a Tridentine Mass which is offered every Sunday 

at 12:00 Noon at the Ayala Cloverleaf Mall. Last Sunday, for the 

Feast of Christ the King, the congregation held a procession with 

the Blessed Sacrament through all four levels of the mall.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mass Ordinations 
at 1952 International Eucharistic Congress 

 
Fr. Ronald Vierling recently posted on X/Twitter pictures of an 

historical event that would be inconceivable today. That era to our 

modern eyes appears to be a kind of Catholic Camelot. 
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